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** UPDATE ** 
 

 

Shortly after 5 p.m. this evening Upper Peninsula Power Company 

completed restoration of power.  A few residences are in need of electrical 

work before power can come back on.   

 

UPPCO thanks its customers and the public for their patience as our line 

crews and other employees worked steadily to restore power.   
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